
C-GRASS 
LOUNGE 
CHAIR 
The C-Grass Lounge Chair by designer Venita Lall Vohra is a 

design which intends to be a class apart from the traditional 
Indian household furniture. The C-Grass Lounge Chair is designed 
with flowing lines and is elegant, chic and sleek. The chair was 
designed after analysing function, aesthetics and sustainability, 
along with ergonomics and the use of natural resources. The 
original inspiration for this product came from rolled-up paper, 
after which the idea was tried and tested to achieve maximum 
comfort. Form follows function. As a lounge chair, the priority was 
to give the user a relaxed, comfortable reclining position, to be 
used in the living room or outdoors. It can suit any contemporary 
interior owing to its trendy look.  

The intention of the designer was to design a chair with a 
difference. Sea grass is highly diverse and is part of a productive 
ecosystem. It has also become an ideal material for weaving as it 
is durable and is therefore used extensively in making the product. 
The advantage of such material is that it can easily achieve the 
curvilinear effect intended, wrapped around a metal frame. The 
chair is handmade, subtle and simple, yet very functional. Sea 
Grass is easily found and available in Asia, and thus cuts a lot of 
the initial costs involved. 
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Bengaluru-based designer Venita Lall Vohra accessorises the Indian 
household with her elegant design, the C-Grass Lounge Chair.
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